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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

December 22, 2014 

Mr. Brian Lloyd 
ENI Petroleum Company, Inc. 
1200 Smith Street, Suite 1700 
Houston, TX 77002 
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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR FORMER 
GOLDEN REFINERY AND GARDENA VALLEY LANDFILL #5, 21000 SOUTH FIGUEROA 
STREET, CARSON, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 13-077, Cl-9972, ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, 
SERIES NO. 231, GLOBAL ID WDR1 00012436} 

Dear Mr. Lloyd: 

On August 20, 2013, Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you that 
the application of Klozur sodium persulfate (Na2S20a) as in-situ chemical oxidation (ISCO) pilot 
study for groundwater remediation of volatile organic compounds (VOCs) is regulated under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements 
(WDR). 

In a letter dated December 3, 2014, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because the ISCO pilot study was completed in 
January 2014, and no additional injection of remedial compounds is planned. Therefore, the 
WDR is no longer needed. The coverage for the subject facility, under Regional Board Order 
No. R4-2007-0019, is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of 
the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Groundwater Permitting Unit Chief, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~{)~ 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Daniel K. Zogaib, Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Mr. James Gonzales, ARCADIS 
Ms. Jennifer Rothman, ARCADIS 
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